
NEXT STEPS 

MEMO TO: Selected 2020 Governor’s Scholars 

FROM: Aristofanes Cedeño, Executive Director 

Date: May 19th, 2020 

While the GSP Office and summer campus personnel continue working diligently to create the 2020 GSP 

Community, let me share with you the following information: 

1. Form(s) mailed today: 

Today, we have mailed, via USPS, a document to each selected 2020 Governor’s Scholar as follows: 

If you indicated in writing last week your willingness to attend an on-site program if one is held, your 

document is titled Permission and Release Form*. 

If you indicated in writing last week your decision not to attend an on-site program if it is held, your 

document is titled Release Form*. 

If you did not answer our request last week, at this moment we are assuming that you are not attending 

and therefore your document is titled Release Form*. In the event there is a misunderstanding on your 

part or ours, please follow the instructions in the form and notify us as soon as possible. 

*The Release Form is an authorization for the GSP to release your name to Kentucky’s colleges and 

universities for the purpose of recruitment, enrollment and merit-based scholarships. 

2. Campus and Focus Area Assignments: 

Our Campus Team is currently beginning to assign each Governor’s Scholar intending to attend the on-

site program if it is held to one of her/his three focus area choices, to one of our two host sites, and to one 

of the weeks beginning/ending on the following Sundays/Saturdays: June 28-July 4; July 5-July 11; July 

12-July 18; July 19-July 25; July 26-August 1. 

Please consider that not all classes will be offered during all those weeks. Our Campus Team will contact 

you as/if necessary and we trust that you will be flexible enough if your choices are not available as 

expected.     

3. Official Notification of Focus Area and Campus Assignments: 

Our goal is to officially notify you of your Focus Area and Campus assignments by Monday, June 1st, but 

certainly no later than Wednesday, June 3rd. 

 

Personally, I trust that you and your family are doing well.  Please, make sure you share this information 

with your parents and/or guardians as they need to sign the mailed documents.     


